FATIMA OLD BOYS’ ASSOCIATION

Fatima College, Mucurapo Road, St. James, Republic of Trinidad & Tobago, West Indies
Tel. (868) 628-4735, 622-4121 E-mail: foba@cablenett.net

August 24th 2012

Mrs. Jeannette Elias

Manager Corporate Communications

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited
Orinoco Drive

Point Lisas Industrial Estate

Dear Mrs. Elias

The Fatima Old Boys Association has over the years assisted its Alma Mater with the funding of numerous
projects, all aimed at enhancing and advancing the delivery of education at our beloved college. Most
recently, the Association funded the design and deployment of a Wireless Network to support the
Government’s eLearning initiative. This was done at a cost of $297,000. Additionally, we recently completed
renovation of the Pavilion on our Sports Ground. This project included the outfitting of a Fitness Centre at a
total cost of $190,000.

As you may appreciate, the need to fund critical projects is an unending one, driven primarily by our desire to
ensure that Fatima’s students and staff have all the necessary resources at their disposal to facilitate the
delivery of a holistic educational experience. These initiatives are made possible thanks in large part to the
Association’s fundraising efforts, with two of the more critical events being our annual Cook Out and the
other, our highly acclaimed Carnival fete.

Our annual Cook Out is carded for October 20" this year and it is our sincere hope that you will be able to
assist us with the hosting of this event by making a monetary contribution. This year we estimate that the
event will cost the Association approximately $110,000.00, with our major categories of expenses being,
equipment rentals, licensing fees and janitorial services. Any amount that you can donate towards defraying
the cost of the Cook Out will be truly appreciated.

The efforts of the Association are in no small measure complimented and made possible through the kind
patronage and support of companies such as the NGC. We look forward to your support.

Sincerely,

The Fatima Old Boys Association

By:
Mitch De Silva
Treasurer
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